
 

 

UPDATE ON HAPPENINGS AT WCEGA PLAZA & TOWER 
 
Fire Drill Exercise 
 

   
 
The fire drill exercise is mandatory by Fire Safety Regulations and was successfully carried out on 18 December 
2019. Due to heavy rain, the assembly point is relocated at the loading bay. We take this opportunity to thank all 
participants for their support to make the exercise a success.  
 

Fire Certificate Renewal Inspection 
 
Under SCDF regulations, it is mandatory to renew yearly the fire certificate for Wcega Plaza & Tower. Please be 
informed that the fire certification renewal inspection is schedule on 4 January 2020 (Saturday). During the 
inspection, there will be temporary electricity shut down from 9am to 12 noon. Please back-up all documents in 
your computer system and important equipment/machinery in your unit. We apologized for the inconvenience 
caused. 
 

Repair & Redecoration (R & R) Programme 
 

 
 

In Closing 
 
We take this opportunity to wish all occupants of Wcega Plaza & Tower: 
 

 

Issue in Oct 2018 

In order to enhance safety and to deter fast moving vehicles at Plaza 

ramp area, new concrete humps are constructed from level 1 to level 9. 

The new concrete hump is 1 metre wide and with a gap in between to 

prevent stagnant water. Drivers are encouraged to keep in lane and 

drive with care as there is always heavy traffic flow at the ramp area. 

 


